
#25 id 22706 
 
I am strongly opposed to item #25 application for outdoor service and upstairs bar 
service area. 
This establishment recently surrendered its 18+ license due to unsuccessful 
management practices and is subject to prosecution with the City Attorney office for 
violations.   
 
The location of the proposed service bar area would be adjacent to the cuing line for 
patrons to enter the lower level bar.  Additionally, I do not believe this block is 
conducive for outdoor seating as this is not a restaurant with food service but a bar. 
  For the Health/Wellness and safety of the community, I would ask that this application 
be denied. 
 
I was not contacted by applicant.  
 
Carl Gloede 
Captain of Police: Central District 
City of Madison Police Department 
211 S. Carroll St. 
Madison, WI 53703 

 


